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Senator Phillips Attends Williston Park Fire Department’'s Annual

Independence Day Parade

ELAINE PHILLIPS  July 9, 2018

Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended the Williston Park Fire Department’s annual

Independence Day Parade. The parade included a ceremony at the Williston Park Fire
Department headquarters where former Fire Chief Richard Sais, the parade’s grand marshal,

was honored.

‘Independence Day is a time to enjoy quality time with family, but it is also a time to reflect
on the freedoms and liberties we have as Americans and remember the sacrifices that make

them possible,” Senator Phillips said. “It was an honor to march in the Williston Park Fire


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

Department's annual Independence Day Parade. Thank you to Chief John Perro and the

entire department for inviting me.”



